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         Hard-pressed on every side, yet not crushed; we are perplexed, but not in despair; persecuted, but not forsaken; struck down, but not destroyed
Africa Missions was robbed on the field:
On May 15, our field representative Herman Hinsbeeck en-
tered South Sudan for three weeks of training for pastors in 
that country. On Thursday, May 19, he was robbed of his and 
our cash, and his iPads, and passport with multiple-entry visa. 

With the help of the South African Embassy in Juba, South Sudan, a special 24-hour emer-
gency travel document was issued to him so that he and his companions could leave the 
country. We rejoice that Herman was not hurt; but all of the mission money was taken, 
so the trip had to be abandon. In short, the loss to Africa Missions nears the R150,000 
mark ($9,650). A small amount of that has been recouped through donations of churches 
and individuals in South Africa. However, the larger portion is still outstanding. If you 
could consider helping us with the great wound to our finances, we would certainly appre-
ciate it. And please, keep us in prayer as we try to recoup our losses.

You can send your financial help to us through PayPal on our website: www. africamissions.org.za. Or you can send 
a check to Africa Missions, P O Box 1931, Tahlequah, OK 74451. Please mark the check for “SS crisis”.

Rejoicing in Rwanda, Uganda, Burundi
On a note of rejoicing. Brad Espin is with Ron are in Rwanda/Uganda ministering for 2 weeks and are finding great favor. 
Ron preached in a very large church in Burundi, experiencing salvations as he ministered.  He has had opportunity to meet 
the president of the AFM denomination in Burundi who is also the Secretary to the the President of Burundi. Much favor 
has been granted on this trip and for that we are very thankful. Your prayers and support make all our trips possible. God 
is “turning on the light” in dark Africa. It is the newest Christian continent in this day.

While Brad is teaching in the Bible College, Ron is trying to fix our 2 Land Rovers, which are presently 
disabled. It has been a trying experience, but we believe that he will be successful. These Land Rovers 
are very needed in the work in that country. Please pray with us that he is successful in this venture.

AM team member, Herman 
Hinsbeeck, was robbed on his 
way to train local pastors in 
South Sudan.

Thank you for your prayers and support,

RON KINNEAR
and the AFRICA MISSIONS TEAM
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—2 Corinthians 4: 8,9 nkjv 


